
Dear Friends, Supporters and Prayer Partners:                                                                                    October 2016 

We greet you from the DR Congo where opportunities for ministry and witness abound, and where the nation we love 

is currently struggling to find a way to democratically change leadership. It has been an incredibly busy and 

productive season for us and here are a few highlights. 

1. We’ve installed a well that is producing pure water where we are 

helping to build an orphanage with friends from Columbus, Ohio. This is 

the 6th well that we have installed and we plan to do many more in the 

years ahead. The wells provide 

such a basic need and 

contribute to public health! 

2. It was wonderful to see the 

excitement of our Annual 

Conference delegates when 

we were able to transport them 

to the meeting and back home this year for the first time in more than 40 

years! It took 11 truck loads altogether and was quite an undertaking. As 

you can see, the delegates didn’t travel in luxury, but they were thrilled nonetheless! 

3. Marty has begun her children’s ministry again for this year amidst much 

excitement and some chaos. The children are thrilled to be back in class and 

they began with 957 attending in 6 classes the first week. She expects that 

number to increase as the word gets out and others return to the classes. 

4. We are pushing hard to finish up the road projects that we began last year. 

Finances have been a challenge and have hindered us, but we are making good progress. Above is the original road 

Joseph Precht in front of Asami Church 

Please note our 
home base address: 

 

APPOINTMENT CONGO 
PO Box 98764 

Raleigh, NC 27624  
 

Email: 
paulandmarty@appointmentcongo.com 

 
Website(s): 

www.appointmentcongo.org 

facebook.com/appointmentcongo/ 
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TO OUR FRIENDS AND PARTNERS: 

up the hill outside Bokama on the national road #1 and below right is the new road that we have put in. Everyone is 

impressed and pleased. Below left is a section of wetlands that has always been plagued with huge mud holes, but is now 

covered with a thick layer of laterite material! This is the best road possible 

short of pavement.  

A consistent Christian witness 

and the faithful proclamation of 

the Gospel of Jesus Christ are 

touching and changing lives in 

the heart of Africa.  

ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ƛƴǎƛŘŜΦΦΦ  

Your Missionaries in Congo,  

  Paul and Marty Law  
We post pictures often of the work on our facebook page: facebook.com/appointmentcongo  


